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McGlinchey Stafford and the Manufactured Housing Institute (MHI) are pleased to bring you the Manufactured 
Housing Law Update. With content prepared by McGlinchey Stafford’s nationally-recognized consumer financial 
services team, the Update focuses on legal and regulatory actions in the manufactured housing industry.

Thank you for reading the September Manufactured Housing Law Update. We hope your plans for Halloween 
and Thanksgiving are taking shape.

If you are a community operator, lender, servicer, or any other business that touches California, there is lots for 
you to read in this update.

In addition, there are many TCPA, SCRA, FDCPA, and Fair Housing/Fair Credit items that our readers may be 
interested in.

Enjoy the rest of Autumn!

Read the full update here.
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